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SUBJECT: Early Warning System – Panorama Information, Surveys, & Training Opportunities  

 
 
Each regular school within an LEA (District) is required to implement a Student Intervention Early Warning System (53F-
4-207). Panorama meets all the criteria established by HB84-School Safety and will be the District’s early warning 
system. Panorama Student Success will be paid for by the District. The optional Positive Behavior tool in Panorama is 
paid individually by each school that chooses to use it.  
 
Panorama Student Feedback Surveys 
§53#-9-203 requires prior written consent when a student registers for surveys related to an early warning system. This 
consent will be included in both the online and printed registration process. Please refer to the “Parental Consent 
Required for Student Surveys” JAM sent on June 19, 2025 for more information.  
 
The Panorama student feedback survey windows for the 2025-26 school year are as follows (please share with your 
survey coordinator and other relevant staff): 
 

Fall Winter Spring 
Sept. 8 – Oct. 10, 2025 Jan. 29 – Feb. 27, 2026 April 20 – May 15, 2026 

 
Survey information, questions, results, and survey window dates can be found here.  
 
Information and instructions for administering the student feedback surveys may be accessed here.  
 
Training Opportunities: 
Training regarding the basics of Panorama may be scheduled for school administrators, teams, grade levels, or faculty by 
reaching out to Travis Hamblin (travis.hamblin@jordandistrict.org) directly. 

 

https://studentservices.jordandistrict.org/earlywarn/feedback-surveys/
https://docs.google.com/document/d/17sCDI1crmuZOI_Cws9trwYiZhIWLaeFQwu6CRH4dxsU/edit?usp=sharing
mailto:travis.hamblin@jordandistrict.org

